
         

  

  

This Week’s Highlights 
 

 

In Nursery we have been putting the finishing touches to our Christmas songs which we will 
record for families to watch. We have had lots of fun creating a calendar and Christmas card to 
bring home – the calendar photos are amazing! 
                                                    -------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Reception, we have continued our learning around ‘The First Christmas’ in Drawing Club by 
drawing and writing about the angels and three kings. We have also had a busy week performing 
our Nativity Show for Year 1 and 2, and then for the Reception Parents – What a show! Each child 
performed excellently.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 1 we have been making our mince pies, exploring the world of poetry in English and 
practising for our singing afternoon next week.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we loved performing our nativity for our families. The children loved performing it for 

you and we were so proud of their courage – this is why we had to pick all of the children to be 

the courage value winners this week! We have also worked hard to finish our sculptures and 

write our letters to Santa. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3 we enjoyed a lovely Christmas crafts afternoon on Wednesday, thank you to all of the 

parents/ carers who came along to join in the fun. We have also been planning to write our final 

stories about the excitable Edgar, a dragon who always seems to end up in trouble! 
--------------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we have been working hard to improve our multiplication and division skills by solving 
problems and learning how to multiply 3 numbers together. In English, we have been revising our 
knowledge of direct speech and learning about how to set out a newspaper article and in art we 
have been adding the final touches to our amazing animal fusion sculptures!  

--------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 5 we have continued to focus on our handwriting, editing, and improving skills and have 
produced some emotional letters based around a character form our class novel. Some children 
have had the opportunity to write in pen. Keep working on those handwriting skills! All children 
have designed their own playground structure using Tinkercad. We are impressed with their 
designs and cannot wait to see what their final structures look like.  

            ------------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 6, we have been working hard on our long multiplication skills, 
multiplying 4-digit numbers by 2-digit numbers. In English, we have finished 
writing our balanced argument about the use of horses during WW1. In history, 
we looked at the impact WW2 had on Britain and discussed how Britain was 
rebuilt after the end of the war. 
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Coughs and sneezes spread 
diseases! 

To help stop the spread of germs: 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue 
when you cough or sneeze. 

• Throw used tissues in the rubbish bin. 
• If you don't have a tissue, cough or sneeze 

into your elbow, not your hands. 

Remember to immediately wash your 
hands after blowing your nose, coughing, 

or sneezing. Don’t get sick for 
Christmas! 

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Courage 
 



 

 

  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Brooke, Esmae W, 

Lucas D & Ren 

Reception: The whole of Reception for their 

singing, acting and dancing during our Nativity 
Performances!  

Year 1: Maison S,  Year 4:  

Year 2: All of year 2! Year 5: April, Riley, Mathieson, Zien 

Year 3: Amber F, Gabriel M, 
Callum H, Eduard C 

Year 6: Sophia W, Adnan A 

  
 

Weekly Winners  
 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    

    

Early Years – N am 90.8%   N pm 89.9% 

        RKL 95.7%          RMC 93.9% 

     KS1 –   Y1PT 95.3%          Y1TE 96% 

 Y2GW 94.7%      Y2LB 92% 
 

 LKS2 –   Y3EH 94%      Y3LC 95.6% 

 Y4MC 93.4%      Y4MM 96.7% 
  

 UKS2 –   Y5EK 90.5%        Y5NO 97.9% 

 Y6JM 89.7%        Y6LA 95% 
 

(This week’s winners are highlighted in 

yellow) 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – perform Year 3 – excitable 
Reception – Frankincense Year 4 – fusion 
Year 1 – carols Year 5 – modification 
Year 2 – colossal Year 6 – consequence 

 

 The top Oxford Reading Buddy this week: 

 

 

The Times Tables Rockstars winners are:

 

 

This week’s tournament:  

 

 



The holiday season is a time for celebration, relaxation and spending well-earned time 
with loved ones. While this period will hopefully be calm, it’s important that parents and 
educators acknowledge there are still things we can do to make these weeks as safe 
as possible for the young people in our care. 

Of course, it’s not immediately obvious what can or should be done to stay safe over 
the festive season. This free guide offers expert advice on the steps you can take to 
enjoy a less fraught winter break, safeguarding any youngsters who might be present 
for the celebrations. 

Sources  

Home Office - Wishing you a safe and happy Christmas  

NHS - Winter Health Advice 

RoSPA - Road Safety Tips 

Home Office - Fire Safety at Christmas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/fire-safety-tips-for-christmas/wishing-you-a-safe-and-happy-christmas-accessible
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/keep-warm-keep-well/
https://www.rospa.com/Road-Safety
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6287b424d3bf7f1f45380309/Wishing_you_a_Safe_and_Happy_Christmas_v4_-_Web_accessible.pdf


 

` 

 


